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I am in strong support of this. Any way of recognizing our veterans who so many ride 

motorcycles as a form of therapy. Being an advocate of men's mental health, I know 

how much motorcycle riding has helped the veteran community in a positive way. I 

believe by showing support by issuing these kinds of license plates to them is just 

another way to support these men and women. 


